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Ele's Place Ann Arbor
is here for YOU
Today ¥ Tomorrow ¥ Always

Call us at 734.929.6640

No Child or Teen Should Grieve Alone

YOU Make THE Difference!

YOU fill our HEART
at the
HOLIDAYS!

THANK YOU for
HEALING HEARTS at the HOLIDAYS

YOU help heal grieving hearts in our community
and YOUR gift ensures our peer grief support
groups remain FREE OF CHARGE for as long as
a family needs!

Many grieving children and teens feel alone, keep
their emotions inside, and do not want to burden
their family members. Often, friends do not seem
to understand if they have not had a similar
experience.

Ele's Place Ann Arbor provides peer grief support
in a safe place where grieving children and teens

share their stories and memories, explore their feelings, learn coping skills, and meet new
friends who understand them. A variety of activities are used to help children and teens
express their fears, anger, guilt and sadness while processing their grief. Most important, they

realize they are NOT alone.

THANK YOU for thinking of Ele’s Place Ann Arbor as 2021 comes to a close!

Click Here to Heal a Heart TODAY!
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Holiday Toolkit — A Season of Family
National Alliance for Children’s Grief

The “Season of Family” provides an opportunity to celebrate
and remember those who have been important to us. During
the season, we have an opportunity to decide as family units
to hold on to past traditions that have been important to us, to
let go of the traditions that are no longer feasible, and to
create new traditions that honor the past as well as move us

forward as a family.


https://www.elesplace.org/branch-locations/ann-arbor/donate-ann-arbor
https://www.elesplace.org/branch-locations/ann-arbor/donate-ann-arbor
https://www.elesplace.org/download_file/500/0
https://www.facebook.com/ElesPlaceAnnArbor
https://www.instagram.com/elesplaceannarbor/
https://www.linkedin.com/company/ele-s-place-ann-arbor/
https://www.elesplace.org/about/d-e-i

This “Holiday Toolkit” helps support grieving children and
teens during the “Season of Family”, CLICK HERE to view
and/or download.

We know grief does not take time off during the holidays,
however, the Ele's Place Ann Arbor building is currently
closed and will reopen on Monday morning, January 3, 2022.
Our Development Staff will be checking mail and voice mails.

If you are in need of assistance or have questions about grief
support for children and teens, PLEASE leave a message at
734.929.6640, OR call back after January 3rd. Our Clinical
Program Staff will return all calls during the week of January
3, 2022. For additional information, please CLICK HERE to
visit the “Grief Resources” and “Grief Support” sections on
our website. Thank YOU and take care.

* from YNACG

NATIONAL ALLIANCE FOR
CHILDREN'S GRIEF

NACG HOLIDAY TOOLKIT

Ele’s Place is a proud member to the National Alliance for Children’s Grief.

Ele’s Place is a 501(c)(3) tax-exempt nonprofit organization.

Follow Ele’s Place Ann Arbor on social media:
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Ele’s Place is committed to Diversity, Equity and Inclusion.
TOGETHER WE ARE BETTER



https://www.elesplace.org/download_file/500/0
https://www.elesplace.org/
https://www.elesplace.org/

